

July 1, 2021

Kevin Hansen
Chair and Associate Professor, Department of Health and Aging Services Leadership
Academic Director, American College of Health Care Administrators
Bellarmine University
Miles Hall, Room 314A
2001 Newburg Road
Louisville, KY 40205

Dear Kevin:

Congratulations! We are pleased to inform you that NAB has granted the Health Services Executive (HSETM) accreditation to Bellarmine University's Health and Aging Services Leadership baccalaureate program. Your NAB HSETM program accreditation is effective June 11, 2021, upon the vote of NAB's Board of Governors and will expire on June 10, 2026.

Aligning with the organizational mission to advance public protection through enhanced professional standards, NAB's Academic Accreditation program desires to support those higher learning institutions who demonstrate excellence in the educational opportunities and training provided to future senior living and health services executives. When a college or university attains NAB's HSETM accreditation, future graduates can feel confident that the academic experiences they encounter will be of outstanding quality, are valued by many state licensing boards from across the country and will prepare them for not only the national licensing examinations they are required to take, but also for the career they have chosen to enter.

We sincerely thank both you and Bellarmine University for the quality educational opportunity being provided to the future leaders within your Health and Aging Services Leadership baccalaureate program as demonstrated throughout the HSETM accreditation process. We look forward to continuing the collaborative work with both you and your colleagues' and look forward to seeing you at future NAB meetings.

Sincerely,

Randy Lindner, MHSA, CAE

Kandy indre

President and CEO